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COUNCIL REPORT

COMMUNITY HERITAGE COMMISSION

HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR
AND COUNCILLORS

SUBJECT: BARNET BOOK LAUNCH

RECOMMENDATION:

1. THAT Council approve funding up to $1,000 to hold a book launch event to thank
the contributors to the new book “In the Shadow by the Sea: Recollections of
Burnaby’s Barnet Village”, as outlined in this report.

REPORT

The Community Heritage Commission, at its meeting held on 2005 September 15, received and
adopted the attached report seeking Council approval to authorize an expenditure for up to
$1,000 to hold a book launch event to celebrate the completion of the book project: “In the
Shadow by the Sea: Recollections of Burnaby’s Barnet Village”.

Respectfully submitted,

Councillor C. Redman
Chair

Councillor S. Dhaliwal
Vice Chair

Director Finance

Copied to:  City Manager
Director Planning and Building
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TO: CHAIR AND MEMBERS DATE:2005 MAY 31
COMMUNITY HERITAGE COMMISSION

FROM: A/ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER 1 FILE: 2410-20

SUBJECT: BARNET BOOK LAUNCH EVENT

RECOMMENDATION:

1. THAT Council approve funding up to $1,000 to hold a book launch event to thank the
contributors to the new book “In the Shadow by the Sea: Recollections of Burnaby’s
Barnet Village”, as outlined in this report.

REPORT

The Community Heritage Commission will be hosting a book launch event to celebrate the
completion of their most recent book project: “In the Shadow by the Sea: Recollections of
Burnaby’s Barnet Village”.

In order to thank the contributors to this publication, a small reception will be held at Horizons

Restaurant in Burnaby Mountain Park on Sunday, September 25, 2005 from 1:00 — 3:00 p.m.
The funds for this event will be allocated from the Community Heritage Commission budget.

Respectfully submitted,

Shelley Karakochuk
A/Administrative Officer I




